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how many words are allowed and what counts as a word and what does not.  The law is clear, and
you follow it each election.  It is Adona’s duty to follow the law, not avoid it because the law may
confuse her.

Again, please do not deprive your constituents of information which enhances our democracy. 
Please do not pass this resolution.

Barry W. Pruett

Any tax information or written tax advice contained herein (including any attachments) is not
intended to be and cannot be used by any taxpayer for the purpose of avoiding tax penalties that
may be imposed on the taxpayer.  The foregoing legend has been affixed pursuant to U.S. Treasury
Regulations.  This e-mail is sent by a law firm and may contain information that is privileged or
confidential. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete the e-mail and any attachments and
notify us immediately.

From: Julie Patterson Hunter, Clerk of the Board <listserv@civicplus.com> 
Sent: Thursday, May 18, 2023 12:14 PM
To: 
Subject: Nevada County Board of Supervisors May 23, 2023, Meeting Agenda

Nevada County Clerk of the Board

Board of Supervisors - New Agenda

A new Nevada County Board of Supervisors Meeting Agenda for 05/23/2023 has been







It is in the public's interest to spend a few cents more on a ballot so folks
know who's supporting or opposing a local measure on their ballot.
Supporters of ballot measures should not be hidden from the public. 

Opting out, as Ms. Adona is recommending, harms voters by limiting
information they need to know in order to make a more educated decision
win voting.

It is Ms. Adona's duty to follow the law, and promote election
transparency, which is sorely needed these days. This should not be too
difficult. Let's keep Nevada County above board when printing election
information so there are no further issues with public trust.

Respectfully Submitted,

https://www.nevadacountyca.gov/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Agenda/_05232023-
1577
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